
5706 

RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

MARION COUNTY, KS 

May 19, 2021 

 

Commission met in special session at 9:00 a.m. in Commission chambers at the Marion County Courthouse with Chr. Randy 

Dallke, Comm. Dave Crofoot, Comm. Kent Becker, Comm. Jonah Gehring, and Comm. David Mueller present.  Also present 

was Co. Clerk Tina Spencer.  Present for portions of the meeting were County staff, members of the public, and members of 

the press. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to review the design for the proposed EMS Station in Hillsboro and authorize the purchase of 

the metal building.   Material costs have been rising drastically, and since initial approval the metal building cost has increased 

over $16,000.00.  Another large increase is expected later this week.  Potential cost-saving measures were discussed in order 

to try to keep the building project budget on track. 

 

EMS Dir. Travis Parmley and Cody Nelson of NF Construction presented the proposed building design.  After discussion, 

Mueller moved to approve the purchase of the building as shown on the plans. Crofoot seconded and motion carried 4-1 with 

Becker opposed.       

 

Dallke noted that he would like frequent Board involvement in the building process and Board approval on building details as 

additional plans are developed.  Dallke left the session and Vice-Chr. Crofoot presided. 

 

Gehring moved to adjourn.  Mueller seconded and motion carried 4-0.  Meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m. 

 

   

 

 

_________________________________________ 

       Randy Dallke, Chairman 

ATTEST:  ___________________________________      

 Tina D. Spencer, County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


